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TO:     Local District Commissioners, Medicaid Directors 
 
FROM:    Lisa Sbrana, Director 
     Division of Eligibility and Marketplace Integration 
 
SUBJECT:    TPL Buy-In Deletion Report (TRMP0067)    
 
EFFECTIVE DATE:   Immediately 
 
CONTACT PERSON: Local District Support Unit 
     Upstate (518) 474-8887 NYC (212) 417-4500 
 

 

The purpose of this General Information System (GIS) message is to remind local departments 
of social services (LDSS) of the need to review and take appropriate action on the existing TPL 
Buy-In Deletion Report (TRMP0067).  
 
This report is available through Mobius and provides the district of f iscal responsibility (DFR) 
with a list of individuals for whom Medicare premiums are being paid when the Medicaid 
coverage “To” date is in the past.  These cases may be in closed or open status.   
 
Districts are reminded to review the TRMP0067 report monthly to determine if the Buy-In should 
be continued for the individual, or if the Buy-In Span should be terminated for the individual.   
 
If, after review of the cases, it is determined that the individual should remain on the Buy-In, 
Medicaid eligibility needs to be established to support the coverage.  If it is determined that the 
Buy-In should be terminated, the process outlined in GIS 14 MA/20 should be followed.  The 
appropriate 10 Day discontinuance notice must be issued informing the individual that the 
Medicare Buy-In will be terminated prior to taking any action to end the Medicare Buy-In. 
 
Please direct any questions to your local district liaison. 
 
 


